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Seed Money Approval Letter
To,

Dr Avani Dhindra
Dept. of OBGY,
MGM Medical College, Aurangabad.

Reference: Your application letter dated 13 July 2021 for seed money.
Sub: Approval letter of Seed Money for research study/Project. |
Dear Dr.Avani Dhindra,

We have reviewed your research project entitled, “Correlation of severity of pre
eclampsia with hypomagnesemia”. Looking at the objectives of the study and its

usefulness, we have sanctioned the investigation of 20 samples costing Rs. 2800/-.

»‘,Af,ter‘ processing of the sample, you have to present the results / progress of the
~ study along with utilisation report before Scientific Committee & submit the final report of

expenditure to the In-charge Research Cell.
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i Dean
a MGM Medical College & Hospital, Aurangabad
Copy to:.

Research Cell _
IT ‘Department to create domain for study in software with prefilled Investigation in
domain... .. ..

Registration Department for implementation and maintaining the record.
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To

The Dean

MGM Medical College and Hospital,

Aurangabad.

SUBJECT: REQUEST PERMISSION FOR CHARITY IN THESIS (THROUGH PROPER CHANNEL)

Respected Sir,

I, Dr.Avani Dhingra JR2 in department of OBGY at MGM Medfcal college and hospital and doing thesis on

¢ Lorrelation of severity of pre eclampsia with hypomagnesemié; under the guidance of Dr. Shubhangi
~ Mande, request you to grant me charity for further cases with respect to serum magnesium. | apologize
for this delayed request as | did not apply for charity last year.

Kindly consider this request and thanking you in anticipation.

Total sample size-130

Test required — serum magnesium

Completed cases-110

Remaining cas&.

Approximate estimate- 2800rs.
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Request for 50% charity i.e 1400rs.
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Dr. Avani Dhingra






